
Message for the PTA: 

 

Dear Euclid Families, 

 

We are so excited to announce our upcoming fundraiser at The Flavor 

Labs for the month of February! You can register for any of 

their single session classes in the month of February (please 

visit theflavorlabs.com) and when you use the code Euclid at 

checkout the Euclid PTA will receive 20% of the cost 

of the class. Thank you for your support! 
Best. 

The Euclid PTA 

 

http://theflavorlabs.com/

